
 

1st April 2020.  

 

 

 

Dear Year 5/6, 

 

Thank you and well done for all of your learning on Purple Mash over the past week. It’s been 

great to see that you are keeping up with the learning. Don’t forget to email your Learning Group 

teacher if you have any questions about the work that has been set.  

 

Last week, we were due to go to Paultons Park as part of our Science and DT topic. Even though 

we were not able to go, we would like to continue with the DT project! Many of you started your 

DT project in class over the past few weeks; well we would like to set you a DT challenge to do 

at home.  

 

We would like you to design a Fairground ride using any materials, resources etc. that you have 

at home! It could be junk modelling with cardboard, Lego, wood (sawing with supervision from 

your adults). It does not have to be motorised!  

 

The design brief and some design ideas have been uploaded onto Google Classroom. Please add 

the class code: f6ivgn4 to be added onto the Year 5/6 2020 group.  

Once you have designed, made and tested your fairground ride, please upload a picture/video 

and a written explanation explaining how your ride works and what forces are being used.  

Please see the Google Classroom for all the information. A letter will be sent out within the next 

few days detailing how to access Google Classroom if children are unsure.  

 

There is no rush to do this, take your time, plan, prepare and tweak your fairground ride if 

needs be!  

 

Good luck Year 5/6 Engineers! We look forward to seeing your designs.  

 

You’re all doing great, stay healthy and stay happy! 

 

Mr Green, Miss Gibaud and Miss Fitzpatrick.  

Year 5/6 Team  

 

 

 

 

 


